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I oppose this measure.  

Oregon has had 100 percent mail in voting for decades with little to no problems. We 

have one of the highest voter turn outs. Taking away the mail in voting is only going 

to suppress the votes of working families, the elderly and the disabled. It doesn't not 

benefit any of us, but it will cost us.  

 


